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Given what the Federal Government is currently doing with its permissive actions 

regarding "terrorism"; we should not be expanding laws to increase federal penalties. 

We have just witnessed this week a legal resident in New York be abducted by police 

for expressing opinions that some have mislabeled as 'pro-terrorists". If we continue 

to expand on a already poorly written law, we are not helping anyone. We have laws 

that prohibit criminal acts. We do not need to have laws that provide the federal 

government with more ways to target people. Oppose this measure. It is the least you 

can do.    


